
 

CITY OF VAUGHAN 

REPORT NO. 3 OF THE 

ACCESSIBILITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

For consideration by the Committee of the Whole 
of the City of Vaughan 

on May 13, 2025 

 
 

The Accessibility Advisory Committee met at 7:02 p.m., on April 28, 2025, via electronic 
participation. The following members were present at the meeting: 
 
Members: 

Councillor Gila Martow, Chair 
Michelle Zaldin, Vice-Chair 
Rudy Barrell 
Noor Din 
Nazila Isgandarova 
Paresh Jamnadas 
Michael Nigro 
Luke Rashkovan 
 

Staff: 

Michael Genova, Chief, Communications and Economic Development 
Stefan Tzianetas, Director, Program Management Office 
An Nguyen, Acting Manager, Inclusion and Community Outreach 
Joanne Huy, Senior Advisor, Strategic Engagement  
Vick Vignarajah, Project Manager, Facilities and Parks Delivery 
Mihaela Neagoe, Recreation Supervisor Inclusion and Support Services 
Erin Lane, Legal Services 
Susan Teicht, Communications Advisor, Partner Communications 
Adelina Bellisario, Legislative Specialist 
 
The following items were dealt with: 
 

1. 2024 ANNUAL STATUS REPORT 

The Accessibility Advisory Committee advises Council:  

1) That the presentation by An Nguyen, Acting Manager,  
Inclusion and Community Outreach and Communication C1, 
“Annual Accessibility Status Report 2024” and Communication 
C2, presentation material entitled, “2024 Annual Accessibility 
Status Report Overview”, were received. 



REPORT NO. 3 OF THE ACCESSIBILITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE FOR 
CONSIDERATION BY THE  

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE, MAY 13, 2025 

 

2. SHARED MICROMOBILITY PILOT 

The Accessibility Advisory Committee advises Council:  

1) That consideration of this matter be deferred to the September 
29, 2025 Accessibility Advisory Committee meeting. 

 

3. INCLUSIVE DESIGN STANDARD CONSULTATION 

The Accessibility Advisory Committee advises Council:  

1) That the presentation by Bob Abrahams, Bob Abrahams 
Architect, Kingston Road, Toronto and Communication C3, 
presentation material entitled, “Vaughan Inclusive Design 
Standards”. were received. 

 

4. NEW BUSINESS – JUNE 9, 2025 MEETING CANCELLATION 

The Accessibility Advisory Committee members were advised that the 
June 9, 2025 meeting will be cancelled. 

 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:06 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Councillor Gila Martow, Chair 


